PIanning Policx

From: Moortown Developments Ltd <mail@moortowndevelopments.co.uk>
Sent: 09 February 2015 14:13

To: Planning Policy

Subject: CIL APPEAL

Attachments: cbc cil payments-09022015140318.pdf

Dear Sirs

Please see our formal letter attached appealing against the increase in the proposed CIL payment increase.

Yours faithfully
R.B.D. Galton
MOORTOWN DEVELOPMENTS LIMITED



MOORTOWN DEVELOPMENTS LIMITED

9t February 2015

Christchurch Borough Council
Civic Offices

Bridge Street

Christchurch

Dorset

BH23 1AZ

For the attention of the Planning Policy Department

Dear Sirs
COMMUNITY INFRASTRUCTURE LEVY

We wish to formally request that the planning policy department seriously re-
considers the proposed increase to the CIL payment.

This prohibitive charge would seriously influence the potential for future
developments by local developers such as ourselves and its serious effect it would
have on the building of 10 or less properties in our local community. Thus having a
huge knock on effect to the local economy as a whole.

Your re-consideration of this proposal is strongly requested.

Yours faithfully

R.B.D. Galton
Director
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Directors: R.B.D. Galton and L. Galton
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